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October and November Activities:
Centennial District will have a merit

badge college Oct. 10–12. We will have
an outing in and around Rocky Mountain
National Park Oct. 17–19. There will be a
service project at the Plains Conservation
Center Oct. 18.

There will be a day trip in November.

Rocky Mountain National Park:
We will be camping near Estes Park

Oct. 17–19. During the day we will be able
to hike around Rocky Mountain National
Park.

Plains Conservation Center
Teepee Takedown

Scouts can get service hours by helping
to take down teepees at the Plains Con-
servation Center on Oct. 18. Inquire at a
troop meeting for more information.

Popcorn Sale:
All money collected for the popcorn

sale fundraiser must be turned in by the
troop meeting on Oct. 13.

Wreath Sale:
Wreath order forms are due on Oct. 27.

Wreaths will be delivered Nov. 17–20.
Contact D. C. Fifield at (303) 766-3525 for
more information.

October
6 7:15 Troop meeting
7 7:00 Committee meeting

10–12 Merit badge college
13 7:15 Troop meeting
17–19 Rocky Mountain National

Park outing
18 Plains Conservation Center

teepee takedown
20 No meeting
27 7:15 Troop meeting

November
3 7:15 Troop meeting

10 7:15 Troop meeting
11 7:00 Committee meeting
17 7:15 Troop meeting
24 7:15 Troop meeting

Merit Badge College:
The Centennial District merit badge

college will be Oct. 10-12. Information is
available at troop meetings.

Merit Badge Notice:
Requirements for merit badges can be

signed off only by someone who is a coun-
selor for that badge. In particular, parents
may not sign off their son’s merit badge
unless they are a counselor for that badge.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.


